
Congresswoman Mary Gay Scanlon, L’84 Bio 

 

Congresswoman Mary Gay Scanlon, an education and human rights advocate, currently represents 
Pennsylvania’s 5th Congressional District. She was first sworn into U.S. House of Representatives on 
November 13, 2018. 

 

Congresswoman Scanlon previously served as national pro bono counsel at a major US law firm, where 
she directed and supervised over 600 lawyers in 15 offices in providing more than 50,000 hours of pro 
bono legal services annually to low-income clients and non-profit organizations. Congresswoman 
Scanlon also served as an attorney at the Education Law Center, as President of her local school board, 
and as co-chair of the Voting Rights Task Force of the Association of Pro Bono Counsel. 

 

Congresswoman Scanlon’s priorities in Congress include voting rights, education, common sense gun 
safety legislation, and protecting the rights of children, families, veterans and our seniors. She currently 
serves on the House Judiciary Committee, the House Rules Committee, and the Committee on House 
Administration. 

 


